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EDITOR’S NOTE
Hello Life Reset members!
Thank you everyone who
volunteered to help our
community this December. As
we wrap up 2024, I want to  
thank you all for your incredible
work in serving our community
this year. I’m looking forward to
see how we can continue to
support each other and people
outside who need our help.
Let’s keep it up and make 2025
an even better year!

DECEMBER HIGHLIGHTS
God’s Pantry 12/7
Heal the Bay cleanup
12/14



GOD’S PANTRY
On the 7th, Life Reset
members worked with God’s
Pantry, a food bank in Pomona.
We worked 2 hours in shifts,
handing out food to people
around the community. There
were many different grocery  
items like fruits, vegetables,
and bakery products. All of us
kept the smile throughout the
day and worked hard to spread
hope and joy.  

HEAL THE BAY
CLEANUP

On the 14th, we had our first
Heal the Bay cleaning at
Summitridge Park located in
Diamond bar. Each student
brought a paper bag and a
picker to pick up the trash
around the park. We worked
our best to clean up the park as
much as we could. It was a
great opportunity to serve our
community and make an
impact.  



UPCOMING EVENTS

1/9 - CPR Certificate Class (12:00pm-03:00pm)
1/25 - Heal the Bay Cleaning #2 (09:30am-12:30pm)


